
Dear Students and Families,  
 

We teachers and staff members want to  thank you for being part of Forte Music & Arts Academy. You 

are always our main joy and reason to teach. We teach most of our students ​in-person classes​ at our 

academy while some students currently take​ live online classes​ and other students take​ in-home lessons​. 
The teachers and staff at Forte wish to address the CDC Coronavirus (COVID-19).  

 

You are part of our family and as such, we are treating Forte Academy as our home here. We want you 

to know we do our best to keep you safe, happy, and always joyous. Forte is deep cleaned once a week and 

has always been cleaned on a daily and weekly basis prior to this unfortunate event. We have all of our 

instruments sprayed on a daily basis, our equipment wiped down every few hours, and cleaned after every 

student to ensure your safety. You will find disinfectant spray in every room, hand sanitizer in every room, and 

our staff is always on alert to help you.  

 

Please keep in mind that our academy usually has up to 7 students at any given time​. We do not draw 

in large crowds. If this is still unsettling for you, we do offer ​live online classes ​(through Facetime, Skype, etc) 
during your regular class time and instructor. Whether​ in-person​ ​or​ ​online​ at Forte Music & Arts Academy, we 

are sure to continue providing you the best service available from the best instructors in town.  

 

Please remember to take personal precautions and always cover your mouth when you cough or 

sneeze and wash your hands frequently.  If you feel even a little sick, please reschedule or do your class 

online.  Please let us know if there is any assistance we can provide for you. We look forward to seeing you at 

our music academy or online.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
Carl Lauderman  
 
Executive Director and Music Instructor  
Forte Music & Arts Academy 
17023 W Dixie Highway  
North Miami Beach, FL 33160  
(305) 417-8732 
www.fortepianomusicstudio.com  
fortemusicarts@gmail.com  

 

http://www.fortepianomusicstudio.com/
mailto:fortemusicarts@gmail.com


 

 

 

 


